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AGT Food and Ingredients Inc. (“AGT Foods”) is closely monitoring the worldwide situation 
regarding COVID-19 (novel coronavirus). While AGT Foods’ facilities and offices are in locations 
that do not appear to be at a high risk for coronavirus, the health and safety of our employees 
remains our first priority, and we have begun taking steps to ensure the wellness of our staff, 
including travel restrictions and other measures recommended by health authorities. 
 
In order to mitigate business interruption to customers and suppliers, AGT Foods has also 
developed response plans to continue to provide customers and supply partners with the 
highest quality of service possible while also protecting our staff. A significant number of AGT’s 
key staff representing all departments are able to work remotely from home, continuing to 
perform day-to-day functions and maintain “business as usual”. 
 
We continue to maintain inventory levels across our product range, and to date, our shipments 
have been largely unaffected.  We are in close communication with our suppliers and 
warehouse partners to ensure all are taking similar measures to remain operational. We will 
contact customers individually in the event of disruptions that will affect their services. 
 
AGT Foods will continue to monitor the situation carefully and follow the latest guidance from 
the World Health Organization, as well as that of the local health organizations of the countries 
in which we operate. More general information can be found at the World Health Organization 
website. 
 
Please contact your local AGT Foods representative for more information on how we will 
continue to serve you during this period of uncertainty. 
 
 

Gaetan Bourassa 

Chief Operating Officer 
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